
 

21 October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Entry to Year 7 in September 2022 
If you, members of your family or friends were unable to attend one of our  
Open Evenings or Virtual Open Events, it may be of interest to you to know that a 
recording of one of the Virtual Open Events is available to view on our website using 
the following link: 
 
 https://www.archten.croydon.sch.uk/entrytoyear72022 
 

If you are applying for a Foundation Place at Archbishop Tenison's School and have 
not submitted a supplementary information form (SIF) to the school as yet, please 
find attached a copy of the form, together with a copy of the school's admission 
criteria.  If you are applying for a Feeder School Place you do not need to complete a 
SIF but it may be helpful to do so. 
 
Please be aware that the school will be closed for the half term break from Friday 22 
October until Thursday 4 November when office staff return.  Please return your 
completed SIF by post or email it to: admissions@archten.croydon.sch.uk or in 
person at the school on Thursday 4th or 5th November. 
 
We look forward to receiving an application for your child/children but in the 
meantime, if you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs V Carney 
Admissions Officer 
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